Town of Wellfleet 335 Main Street Committee Library Meeting Room October 26, 2006 5:30 pm

Present: Elaine LaChapelle, George Moe, Carl Caruso, Moe Barocas, Ellen LeBow, Anne Suggs, Marla Rice, Kevin Scalley, Larry Peters and Mary Fox.

The meeting was called to order at 5:30 pm.

The minutes of the meeting on October 26, 2006 were approved.

The issue of water and the implications for 335 Main Street were discussed.

Elaine would like to continue to explore options for the property while the water issue is being worked on. It is possible that it could be 18 months to two years before the Request for Proposals will go out.

Double plumbing is an option that might be considered for the property. Moe will research double plumbing and report back to us.

At town meeting Elaine will be prepared to speak in favor of the articles on water for 335 Main Street. Moe will be speaking as a water commissioner.

The possibility of having a time line for a non profit was discussed.

It was brought to the committee's attention that the roof of the former church building is leaking. Moe volunteered to check on the roof.

The next meeting will be held Thursday, November 30, 2006 at 5:30 pm at the Library.

The meeting was adjourned at 6:35 pm.

Respectfully submitted,

Clerk